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June 28, 1984

Hector P. Garcia, M. D.2606 Hospital Blvd.
P.O. Box 5280 1315 Bright
Corpus Christi, Corpus Christi, TX 78405

Texas
78405

Dear Dr. Hector:
512/881-4000

Thank you so very much for attending the Community
Leaders Luncheon on Tuesday, June 26th. Your presenceWHEELER B. LIPES

President gave strength and credance to our objectives and served
to reinforce the interest and concern of the others

KIRBY BARKER JR., M.D. present.
Chief of Staff

I also thank you for the tremendous support of The
American G. I. Forum in the resolution which Mr. Gus

Board of Managers
Leija and Mr. Campos told me was being considered. I

ALVINO C. CAMPOS hope the information we sent was what you needed. JustChairman
let me know if there is any additional data I may send.RICHARD J. HATCH

Chairman, Pro-Tem

ROBERT L. FORDTRAN, M.D. When you are ready to let us display the Medal of Freedom,
please let me know and we'll arrange the details and pro-XICO P. GARCIA, M.D.
tection.

GEORGE PETERS

OSCAR H. REYNA Most of all, I really appreciate the strong support you
WELDON A. RIPPY give me. The Board of Managers plans for the future will

serve to protect the present Memorial Medical Center and
assure quality care for the poor and the needy in Nueces
County.

Sincerely,

.

g Wheeler B0*ipes
President/


